Donna Johnson

T A e S e |
From: Donna Johnson
Sent: Wednesday, November 6, 2024 12:51 PM
To: Kenneth Haggerty
Cc: Central Permitting
Subject: RE: Ken Haggerty - shed permit application - 10-31-24.pdf
Attachments: Farm Exempt Info.pdf
Categories: Waiting on Response

So we do not have to go back and forth with this, if you would like to make an appointment
and come in we can discuss this. We are being told itis for selling honey and other items
and | have noticed you do have a website for your farm for the public. If you are wanting
to get the permits before the tax deferrement s in place, then you will be required to have
a predevelopment meeting, a site plan review meeting and then pay for all permits as
commercial permits. If you decide to wait until you are considered a farm by the county,
then you will not have to go thru all of these processes for your farm.

For your refernce, if you have one of the items listed on the attachment near the bottom,
we can use those as well.

Sincerely,

Donna Johnson
Project Coordinator / Customer Service Rep.
Development Services

Harnett

COUNTY

(910) 814-6431 | djohnson@harnett.org

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546

https://www.harnett.ora/permits/

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and shall be
disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132)

From: Kenneth Haggerty <kennethhaggertyl3@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 10:00 AM

To: Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org>

Cc: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>

Subject: Re: Ken Haggerty - shed permit application - 10-31-24.pdf

Good morning, Donna. This shed is not commercial. | just need electricity for storage purposes. Please
feel free to call me if you have any other questions. 919-201-3648.
Sent from my iPhone



On Nov 5, 2024, at 9:33 AM, Donna Johnson <djohnson@harnett.org> wrote:

Until we know what is going on with this shed, we cannot issue any

permits. Your wife informed me that you all were using this for selling honey
and possibly other items and this in turn would be commercial. Until you are
considered tax deferred or have something showing you are considered a
bone fide farm (which you will supposedly get after the first of the year), you
will have to go thru a different process for this business. | have explained this
process to your wife.

Sincerely,

Donna Johnson

Project Coordinator / Customer Service Rep.
Development Services
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(910) 814-6431 | diohnson@harnett.org

420 McKinney Parkway (physical) | PO Box 65 (mailing) | Lillington, NC 27546

https://www.harnett. org/permits/

Privacy & Confidentiality Notice

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law
and shall be disclosed to third parties when required by statutes. (NCGS Ch. 132)

From: Kenneth Haggerty <kennethhaggertyl3@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 4:19 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Ken Haggerty - shed permit application - 10-31-24.pdf

Her is my application for my shed permit with required documents.

DocScan

Sent from my iPhone



